
 

 

Dear Parents, 

With reference to the circular issued regarding the international tour to NASA,US  for classes 9 to 12, we are happy 

to inform you that the following arrangement has been made, to support those who wish to participate. These 

arrangements were made possible due to the compliance of a reputed agency. 

The total amount of 950KD can be paid in two installments, the first installment of 500 KD before the 

10 th of May and the remaining 450KD before the 1st of September 2019. 

We hope that this information offers adjustments for your convenience. 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal                                                                                                                                          2/5/2019 

 


